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In an effort to keep California Statewide Law Enforcement
Association (CSLEA) members updated on law enforcement
and public safety legislation  at the State Capitol, please find
below an update (as of the last day of the legislative session)
from our legislative advocates at Capitol Advocacy.

 
Fraternally,

Alan Barcelona 
President, CSLEA

CSLEA End of Session Update Tuesday,
September 04, 2018

http://cslea.benchurl.com/c/l?u=81B6BEC&e=D40E54&c=A9903&t=0&l=64BA20BC&email=h0FuTgpMW32oVoPs8%2Bq12Q%3D%3D&seq=1

